


The newly released NSTeens content features 
animated comic-book-style characters who 
model safer online practices. The materials 
include animations, peer response videos, and an 
interactive webcomic to address issues such as 
social networking and cyberbullying. To supplement 
this dynamic content, educators, parents, and 
guardians are provided with safety tips, classroom 
activities, and discussion starters to open the lines 
of communication with their tweens. Their logline is 
“Can these friends help each other make the right 
decisions online and in the real world?” Find out more 
about the crew and available resources by visiting 
htt p://www.NSTeens.org.


